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August 19, 2021

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students:

The Bessemer Area School District’s Board of Education passed a resolution today requiring masks, while indoors, for
all K-6 students, staff, and visitors. ADJ (7-12) staff, students, and visitors are not required to wear masks at this time,
but are strongly encouraged. Masks are required K-12 on the school buses per the existing CDC order. The preceding will
take effect on the first day of school.

Thank you for your understanding and support as we work to ensure the safety of our students, staff, and community.

Respectfully,

Daniel Niemi
7-12 Principal/Superintendent

Mark Switzer
K-6 Principal/District School Counselor


